Advisers
Association
Visit
On 23 June 2011, six enthusiastic members of the Careers
Advisers Association of NSW paid a visit to the Australian
Airline Pilot Academy [AAPA) campus in Wagga Wagga.
The tour was organised so that students at AAPA
could gain knowledge and information regarding career
prospects and various other matters associated with
aviation. The aim was for the careers advisers to provide
information to students about their respective schools.
AAPA Deputy Chief Flying Instructor Jeremy
Ponsonby addressed the group and answered queries
from them, providing a better understanding of the
industry. The visitors also had the opportunity to check
out the simulator, with which they were duly impressed.
An inspection of the facilities and aircraft in the AAPA
hangar was next on the itinerary, followed by morning tea.
By the end of the tour, the visitors stated that it was
a wonderful facility and that they would certainly be
singing the praises of AAPA to their audiences.
Allin all, it was a successful visit from the ladies of

the Careers Advisers Association NSW, and a big thank
you to Jeremy for a job well done. &
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Jeremy Ponsonby; _

Ladies from the
Careers Advisers
Association NSW;
the AAPA campus.
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